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Mid	2016	has	been	quiet.		The	number	of	NYN	Contact	Us	Emails	are	down.			A	
statistical	chart	is	included	below.	
	
The	main	topic	for	these	emails	is	AFG	meetings	and	their	locations.		I	urge	all	GRs	to	
go	to	our	web	site.		Make	sure	your	home	group	is	listed.		Make	sure	it	is	listed	
correctly.		Help	people	find	your	Al-Anon	meeting.	
	
There	are	questions	about	creating	Face	Book	pages.		There	are	WSO	Guidelines	for	
such	a	page	restricting	them	to	Areas	only	ensuring	adherence	to	the	12	Traditions	
and	anonymnity.		If	one	is	created,	maintenance	would	fall	under	the	job	description	
of	the	Web	Coordinator.		Our	groups	are	asked	to	discuss	the	feasibility	and	benefits	
of	such	a	project.			
		
	

NYN Contact Us Messages 
	

2016 Received 
Year 

to 
Date 

Jan 8 8 
Feb 15 16 
Mar 14 30 
Apr 3 33 
May 4 37 
Jun 5 42 
Jul 1 43 
Aug 6 49 
Sep 2 51 
Oct 0 51 
Nov 0 51 
Dec 0 51 

	
	

Peace,	
Molly	C	
NYN	Web	Coordinator	
	


